
To:  Statewide Voters with Special Needs Advisory Committee 
 
From:  Office of Elections 
 
Re: Status Report Relating to Recommendations Received by the Statewide 

Voters with Special Needs Advisory Committee  
 

The following is a status update relating to discussions from the Statewide Voters with 
Special Needs Advisory Committee meeting on December 7, 2022. 
 

• The committee requested assistance from the Office of Elections to disseminate 
the committee’s 2022 Elections Voter Experience Survey.  

 
Status: The Office of Elections assisted in the dissemination of the 2022 
Elections Voter Experience Survey to state departments, county agencies, 
organizations that work directly with persons with disabilities and special needs, 
and media. The following confirmed dissemination of the survey within their 
network via avenues such as newsletters and social media platforms.  

o Hawaii State DD Council 
o SPIN Network 
o DVR/DHS service for the Blind 
o Access To Independence 
o Aloha Independent Living Hawaii 
o Hawaii Club House network 
o Hawaii SAAC Network 
o Lanakila Multi-purpose Senior center 
o Oahu Veterans Center 
o Maui Economic Opportunity Senior Group  

 
• The committee requested assistance in drafting a bill to be submitted to the 

Legislature to consider amending the committee name from Special Needs 
Advisory Committee to the Statewide Voters Elections Accessibility Advisory 
Committee. Likewise, the bill also includes a request to amend the committee 
names for all four counties for consistency.  

 
Status: The Office of Elections drafted a bill that has since been introduced by 
both legislative bodies, House Bill 131 and Senate Bill 179. 

 
• The committee agreed to have written meeting minutes to replace written 

summaries as its official record of meetings.   
 

Status: The Office of Elections will provide assistance in drafting minutes to serve 
as the committee’s official record of meetings. The minutes from the December 
7, 2022 meeting were forwarded to committee members for review and for 
approval at the February 15, 2023 meeting. Approved minutes will be posted to 



the Statewide Voters with Special Needs Advisory Committee webpage and the 
Office of Elections will keep on file all written minutes on behalf of the committee.  

 


